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March is totally full of Madness for OTRA District Ropings! Multiple districts 
rope each weekend of the month so there is no shortage of places to compete! 
We have added a new district in Detroit, TX at the Short Go Ministries Arena; 
Shane McCall from Blossom, will be the producer. Hopefully we can recruit new 
members and all the past members from that area as well! 
 
Bob Berg trophy buckles will be awarded at each district’s finals again this year. 
Be sure to get qualified by the category in the district ropings so you can be 
eligible for prizes!  We are awarding our Beginner buckles again this year to .25 
ropers who earn their $800 and are still within their two year limit.  
Here is a sneak peek at our 2017 District & Beginner Graduate buckles! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All our Best to All of You, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


